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Well, March started us off on the bad side with snow causing us to miss the 

first Membership meeting of the year.  In addition, we once again have sorrow 
in our hearts for the loss of another great long-time Club member and Officer, 
Margaret Pfaff.  At the end of last year’s cruising season, she was beginning to 

bring her beautiful blue ’57 Thunderbird to the lot and join us on cruises.     

Margaret will truly be missed. 

In preparation for our cruise nights down on the lot, I’d like to thank Virgil for 
cleaning Port Apache and getting it ready for the porta-poties, Ed Pope for   
storing our golf cart for the winter and getting it ready for us and our new   

member, Tiffany Pope for working so hard on songs to put on our IPad for our 

DJs.  She spent many hours arranging this for us! 

Jack, Ginny, Janet and myself went to Dave Bielecki’s All Clubs Breakfast in 
Jarrettsville with flyers and to represent our Club.  Ginny did a wonderful job 
informing everyone of our events.  Unfortunately, I was in the hospital for the 

Kent Island All Clubs Breakfast, but I understand Lost in the 50’s was well    

represented with great enthusiasm. 

We are still looking for some folks to train on our DJ equipment and to         

volunteer at the lot.  If you can spare any time in helping with this, please let   

us know. 

The Lost in the 50’s Membership Meetings are held the first Tuesday of the 
month at Harundale Presbyterian Church in Glen Burnie at 7:30 pm.  We hope 

you will be able to join us when possible. 

Opening night on the lot went very well.  We had a tribute to Dennis and it was 
so nice having his family with us.  Club Member, Clark Walker, did an           

outstanding rendition of Amazing Grace.  We also had Rodders for Christ 
Chaplain Mike and Bonnie Francis.  Thanks to all for making this a memorable 

night. 

 

P.S. God Bless and Support Our Troops and thank a Veteran.  

“Freedom isn’t Free”. 

Tony Blair, Club President 

https://www.facebook.com/lostn50s 

In memoriam: Dennis Smith 

April 13, 1951– January 24, 2015 



NEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERSNEW CLUB MEMBERS   

NEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETINGNEXT CLUB MEETING   

Tuesday May 5, 2015 at 7:30 PM 

Harundale Presbyterian Church │1020 Eastway 

Glen Burnie, MD 

ANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIESANNIVERSARIES   

B IRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYSBIRTHDAYS   

 

 

SHIRTS/JACKETS – Check with Gary Hopkins     
443.254.1668 

CLUB STORECLUB STORECLUB STORE   
FOR SALEFOR SALEFOR SALE   
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GET WELLGET WELLGET WELL   

Tony Blair 

Rodger Gibson 

Jack Kozma 

Teena Rice 

Della Smith 

Gil Smith 

Jim Stein 

Linda Turpin 

Bob Eveson - 4/1 

Diana Marsh - 4/2 

Kevin Napier - 4/3 

Helen Rhinehardt - 4/3 

Debbie Weaver - 4/3 

Teena Rice - 4/6 

Norm Meads - 4/8 

Wayne Gerkin - 4/10 

Doris Bouchat - 4/11 

Carl Blazek - 4/12 

Virgil Graham - 4/13 

MEMBERSHIP   We welcome new members to join the club. Owners of cars 1989 and older can have 

the family benefits of the club for just $20 a year! To join, please contact Janet Blair, Membership Chairperson for an 
application.  Encourage your friends to come out to a meeting or Cruisin’ Night and see what we are all about! 

For more information, contact Janet Blair at 410.760.8238 or lostn50s@verizon.net.   

George & Diana Brown - 4/24 

Craig & Terry Eveson - 4/11 

Russell & Sue Love - 4/19 

John & Shirley Mayola - 4/26 

Frank Pierzchalski 

PLACE YOUR 
AD HERE 

Family of Margaret Pfaff 

Dennis Smith - 4/13 

Diane Simons - 4/14 

Charlie Dodge - 4/16 

Karen Harman - 4/16 

Dottie Hofmann - 4/18 

Tina Drake - 4/20 

Chuck Abell - 4/21 

Chet Ackerman - 4/25 

Dennis Darling - 4/26 

Dennis Leahey - 4/26 

Gary Sockriter - 4/27 

HAPPY BELATED BIRTHDAY: Gene Thompson - 3/4 

SYMPATHYSYMPATHYSYMPATHY   



 

March 14  BLESSING OF THE CARS– 11:30 AM (weather permitting) 

   Mt. Carmel United Methodist Church 

   4760 Mountain Road, Pasadena, MD  
 

March 21  OPENING CRUISE NIGHT 

    

March 28  EASTER DOWN ON THE LOT– 4:00 PM 

Rain date April 4 Bring the kids! The Easter Bunny will be there!  
 

April 12  DENNIS SMITH MEMORIAL CRUISE– 9:30 AM Leave Marley Station Mall 

   Skipper’s Pier, 6158 Drum Point Road, Deale, MD.  RSVP to Ginny Stephan  

   or Tony Blair so we have a reservation count 

    

May 9   LADIES NIGHT DOWN ON THE LOT—Featuring AACC Hands of Harmony  

Rain date May 16 Sign Language Choir– Ladies driving onto the Lot get in FREE!  

 

May 17  CRUISE TO SAVAGE MILL– 11:00 AM Leave Marley Station Mall 
 

June 13  FUNDRAISER- FACES OF VALOR– Featuring Old Mill High School Steel  

Rain date: June 20  Drum Band 

 

June 20  FLAG DAY 

Rain date June 27 
 

July 18  FUNDRAISER- CHRISTMAS IN JULY TOY RUN– For Salvation Army 

Rain date July 25 

 

September 12 FUNDRAISER- GOBBLE-GOBBLE DAY– To purchase turkeys for needy  

Rain date Sept. 19 families at Thanksgiving  

 

September 20 CLUB PICNIC (MEMBERS ONLY)- Downs Park 12:00 PM 

 

October 24  HALLOWEEN DOWN ON THE LOT– 4:00 PM 

Rain date Oct. 31 

 

October 31  LAST CRUISE NIGHT FOR THE SEASON 

 

November 21 TURKEY GIVEAWAY (Tentative) 

 

November 28 SALVATION ARMY CHRISTMAS SHOPPING 

 

December 12 CLUB CHRISTMAS PARTY (MEMBERS ONLY)- 6:00-10:00 PM  

 

    ***Unless otherwise noted, all events take place at Marley Station Mall 4:00-10:00 PM 

2015 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS2015 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS2015 CLUB CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
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RECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTHRECIPE OF THE MONTH   
 

 

 

FOUR CHEESE MARGHERITA PIZZA 

 

INGREDIENTS: 
 1/4 cup olive oil 

 1 tablespoon minced garlic 

 1/2 teaspoon sea salt 

 8 Roma tomatoes, sliced 

 2 (12-inch) pre-baked pizza crusts 

 8 ounces shredded Mozzarella Cheese 

 4 ounces shredded Fontina cheese 

 10 fresh basil leaves, washed/dried 

 1 /2 cup freshly grated Parmesan cheese 

 1/2 cup crumbled Feta cheese 
 

DIRECTIONS: 

1.   Stir together olive oil, garlic and salt; toss with tomatoes and allow to stand 

for 15 minutes 

2.   Preheat oven to 400 degrees 

3.   Brush each crust with some of the tomato marinade 

4.   Sprinkle the pizzas evenly with Mozzarella and Fontina cheeses. 

5.   Arrange tomatoes over top and then sprinkle with shredded basil,  

Parmesan and Feta cheeses. 

6.   Bake in preheated oven until cheese is bubbly and golden brown, about 10 

minutes. 

    

 

Recipe submitted by Sandy Mearman  
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 Help Support Those Who Support US 
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   Help Support Those Who Support US
YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE!YOUR CARD COULD BE HERE! ASK HOW!
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Membership is open to those who own vehicles built in or before 1989. Dues are $20.00 to 

be paid by June 1st. Membership includes spouse/significant other. 

Please make check payable to:   Lost in the 50’s of MD 

Mail to:  Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland 

  P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

Membership applications are only approved by Membership Chairperson, President, or Vice 

President of the Club. 

 

1. Would you be willing to show your car at special events, such as promo!ons, school reunions, grand 

openings, birthday par!es, etc.? ________ yes    ________no 

2. Would you be willing to show your car at parades? ________ yes  ________ no 

3. Would you be willing to par!cipate at fellow cruisers’ funeral to assist in their final cruise and support 

their loved one?  ________ yes  ________ no 

4. Would you be willing, if available, to help at our cruise nights or special events if called upon? 

       ________ yes  ________no 

5. Why do you want to join our Club?  (please print)  _____________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YOUR NAME _________________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

ADDRESS________________________________CITY ________________STATE_____   ZIP_______ 

EMAIL ADDRESS______________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE__________________________ ANNIVERSARY______________________________ 

BIRTHDAY (SELF)_____________________ SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER_______________ 

YEAR & MAKE OF CAR_________________ MODEL______________________________________ 

BODY STYLE__________________________ COLOR______________________________________ 

CONDITION___________________________ STOCK/CUSTOM____________________________ 

Approved By:  ______________________      ______________________      ______________________ 

               President of Club                              Vice President of Club                    Membership Chairperson 

Date Approved:  ____________________ 



Please make check payable to: Lost in the 50’s of MD

Mail to: Lost in the 50’s Custom Car Club of Maryland

P. O. Box 115, Glen Burnie, MD 21060

NAME: DATE OF APPLICATION: ________________

SPOUSE/SIGNIFICANT OTHER: ANNIVERSARY:

ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE: ZIP:

PHONE: CELL:

EMAIL:

BIRTHDAY (self):  _____________ BIRTHDAY (spouse/significant other):  _____________

APPROVED BY: DATE APPROVED:

____________________ ____________________ ____________________

          President         Vice President Membership Chairperson

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE $20. DUE ON/BEFORE JUNE 1ST OF EACH YEAR

Membership applications are only approved by the President, Membership Chairperson or Vice 

President of the Club .    

Auxiliary Members are entitled to same priveledges as Car Club Members, HOWEVER, Auxiliary Members 

CANNOT vote or run for Elected Office, but can serve or Chair a Committee. Car Lot rules still apply. 


